
Harry Denman Award 

• Three recipients (clergy, laity, and youth) 
• Sponsored by Connectional Table Resource Team 

Harry Denman Awards are given to lay, clergy and youth who are nominated by United 
Methodists in Wisconsin for their outstanding ministry in the area of evangelism. Harry Denman, 
in whose memory the award is named, was a lay UM whose personal witness and invitation 
may have brought more people to Christ and his Church than any other person in the last 
century. The award is made possible by the Foundation of Evangelism, which was founded in 
1949 by Dr. Denman. 

See attached Harry Denman Award form 

Contact: Becky Mueller, clarenceandbecky@aol.com, 920-464-0320 

 


